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THE MAIN FAQ DOCUMENT FOR THE INTERNATIONAL CAN BE FOUND AT AA.ORG 

https://www.aa.org/international-convention-2025-faqs 
 

The following FAQs relate specifically to the Area 79 Volunteer Welcome Committee 
 

Q:   How do I apply for a Core Committee Support position? 
A. There are two ways to apply.  The application is available online at 

 https://forms.gle/NeTq1XdBg9pyL2Y27 .   
 

 
The form can also be requested by sending an email to 
2025iccorecommitteevolunteer@gmail.com 

 
Q: What is the deadline for the Core Committee Support applications? 
A: January 31, 2024 
 
Q:  When will the next volunteer position call-out happen? 
A: The next call-out will be for the Sub-Committee Chairs and Co-Chairs, and is currently planned 

for April 2024.  This will also be an application process.   
 
Q: Do I need to pay for my registration in order to volunteer for the 2025 International? 
A: Yes, all volunteers must be registered (Registration will open in September, 2024) 
 
Q: How do I volunteer to be on one of the sub-committees? 
A: General volunteer positions will start to be assigned after September, 2024 
 
Q: Who do I contact if I have more questions about volunteering? 
A: Please email:   2025icvolunteerwelcomeinfo@gmail.com 
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